
webinar on “IT Industries before and after Covid-19” 

Department of Vocational Studies (B.Voc Software Development), St. Mary’s College, Thrissur 

organized an international webinar on the topic:” IT Industries before and after Covid-19” on 

November 16th, 2020 at 3:00 PM. Webinar was conducted by Mr. Mhahesh Muraleedharan, Quality 

Engineering Thought Leader, London. Almost 100 students participate on this event.  

  


